
 

City of Alpena 
 

News Release of May 8, 2015 

Opening of Public Restrooms 
 

On Monday, May 11, 2015, the City’s Department of Public 
Works will be opening the public restrooms at Harbor Drive 
and Starlite Beach for the summer. Restrooms will be open for 
use after 8 a.m. 
 
Additionally, the City of Alpena Boater’s Restrooms at the 
Marina will also be open for use after 8 a.m. the morning of 
Monday, May 11, 2015. The Boater’s Restrooms at the Marina 
are only for the use of seasonal and transient slip users at the 
Marina. 
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